
April 21, 2023


The Immanuel-Midland Nursing Alumni Association (IMNAA) hosted its Annual Celebration and 
Luncheon on the Midland University campus, Saturday, April 25.  Nursing alumni graduating in 
years ending in “3” and “8” were honored.  Classes with the largest number in attendance were 
the Class of 1973 with nineteen members and the Class of 1968 with thirteen members.  See 
the photo gallery of this year’s Alumni Celebration on the link below.


IMNAA activities this past year made possible with dues, donations, and volunteer hours—


• Selected six nursing students for $550 scholarships for 2023-2024 academic year.


• Presented prayer journals at commitment ceremony to nursing students.


• Presented rose, letter of congratulations, and complimentary one-year membership to 
alumni association to graduate nurses at pinning ceremony.


• Purchased Gaumard manikin for nursing lab.


• Participated in public meeting for Accreditation Commission for Education in Nursing for            

        Midland University School of Nursing.


• Represented IMNAA at Midland University Scholarship Luncheon.


• Assembled and delivered goodie bags to 79 nursing students.


• Delivered flowering spring garden plant to twelve nursing faculty and staff.


• Served in the roles of patients for two days for the stroke simulation unit for nursing                  
students.                     


• Took blood pressures at the Women’s Wellness Fair on campus.


• Planned annual Alumni Celebration and Luncheon to honor legacy and renew friendships                                       
and memories.


A new Health Science Building is planned for Midland University.  A campaign has been 
initiated by the University to pledge/raise $100,000 with naming rights for a room.  IMNAA has 
pledged $5000.  To date, over $20,000 has been pledged/raised by nursing alumni.  Please 
consider a gift to make this possible to continue to honor our legacy.  Further information can 
be found on the link below.


Save the dates.  The next Alumni Celebration and Luncheon will be held Saturday, April 13, 
2024.  Classes graduating in years ending in “4” and “9” will be honored.  On April 12, 2025, 
the IMNAA will be celebrating 100 years since its organization. 


Thank you to each of you who have paid dues and given donations to support the IMNAA.  If 
you have not had an opportunity to support the IMNAA by paying dues and/or making a 
donation this year, it is not too late.  Please consider doing so.  No gift is too small.  Dues and 

gifts can be made on line with the link below or mailed directly to Alumni Office, Midland 
University, 900 North Clarkson Street, Fremont, NE 68025. 


Visit Midland University web site and access the link for the nursing alumni page for further 
information.   alumni.midlandu.edu/immanuel-nursing


http://alumni.midlandu.edu/immanuel-nursing

